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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20855-0001

0. ‘O
bt April 5, 1994
Docket No. 50-407

Dr. Dietrich K. Gemlich, Reactor Administrator
2202 MEB
University of Utah
Salt Lake City, Utah 84112
Dear Dr. Gemlich:
SUBJECT: UNIVERSITY OF UTAH NUCLEAR ENGINEERING LABORATORY EMERGENCY PLAN

We have reviewed the changes to the University of Utah Nuclear Engineering
Laboratory Emergency Plan, Revisions 2 and 3, transmitted by letters dated
November 18, 1993, and February 25, 1994, respectively. Our review indicates
the proposed changes do not decrease the effectiveness of the currently
approved emergency pian and the revisions are acceptable in accordance with

10 CFR 50.54(q).

Sincerely,

Q“~\)’v1 — Q\\l\4 .‘“)\qdu\"(/qu, —

Marvin M. Mendonca, Senior Project Manager

Non-Power Reactors and Decommissioning
Project Direcicrate

Division of Operating Reactor Support

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

cc: See next page
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